Protested

SWD
Application

By Mewbourne on 2/5/21



Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

From: Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, February 5, 2021 1:41 PM

To: Whitney McKee

Cc: Tim Harrington

Subject: Notification of Protest for Application to Inject: Solaris Water Midstream_Steel Dust SWD No.1
_Mewbourne Oil Company

Attachments: SWD-1806_Solaris Water Midstream_Steel Dust SWD No.1_Mewbourne Protest.pdf

RE: Steel Dust SWD No.1 (API 30-15-Pending; Admin. Appl. No pMAM1821959324) Unit D S32 T23S R27E, NMPM, Eddy
County

Ms. McKee,

The OCD was notified by Mewbourne Oil Company that they are protesting this application. This party has been
identified as an affected person for the location being considered. Because of the protest, the application can no longer
be reviewed administratively. You are being notified that for this application to be considered, Solaris Water Midstream,
currently has two options; the first is to go to hearing, the second is to negotiate a resolution with the protesting party.
If the protest is withdrawn, then the application can be reviewed administratively. In the meantime, the application will
be retained pending a hearing or other resolution. Please continue to provide OCD with information regarding the
standing of this application and feel free to call me with any questions.

Contact for Mewbourne Qil Company:
Tim Harrington

Reservoir Engineer

Mewbourne Oil Company

3620 Old Bullard Road

PO Box 7698

Tyler, TX 75701

W -903-534-7647
C-832-217-6852
tharrington@mewbourne.com

Kind regards,

Baylen Lamkin

Petroleum Engineer

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
505-476-3401



Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

From: Tim Harrington <tharrington@mewbourne.com>

Sent: Friday, February 5, 2021 8:13 AM

To: Engineer, OCD, EMNRD

Cc: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD; Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD; Ryan Borhani
Subject: [EXT] SUBMITTAL OF PROTEST - STEEL DUST FED SWD #1 - SWD 1806

Mewbourne Oil received notice (letter dated 1/29/21) from Solaris that the surface location of the proposed Steel Dust
SWD has been moved. It appears that an amended permit application was filed in May 2019 and | can’t find any
record that a new Legal Notice (surface moved to different 1/4 section) was published and that we were notified of the
application change. Mewbourne has standing, as we are the lease operator, and we hereby protest this revised
application.  Please contact me if you have any questions.

Tim Harrington
Reservoir Engineer
Mewbourne Oil Company
3620 Old Bullard Road
PO Box 7698

Tyler, TX 75701

W -903-534-7647
C-832-217-6852
tharrington@mewbourne.com



